
 
Athletic Report 
 
Spring sports are in full swing and things are very busy.  Baseball and Softball have both preformed at a 
high level and are set to start district play on Tuesday March 4th.  The track teams have competed in two 
meets so far this season and looked especially strong in La Pryor.  Both teams placed second in the meet 
and had many of the athletes meddle in multiple events.  Both the girls and boys next meet will 
be Thursday March 6th in Nueces Canyon.  Also, in recent weeks Junior High & High School Tennis 
meets have started with many of these athletes getting ready to start their district push in the following 
weeks.  Golf has also competed in two meets and have had strong showings on both the boys and girls 
sides.  Many of these athletes cross over into multiple sports and other UIL extracurricular activities. 
However, they continue to work hard and maintain good grades throughout this very busy time of the 
year.   
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